## **DEVELOPING SAFETY LEADERS**



## 2019 Board of Directors

Cathy Coomer (President) Buncombe County

Jeff Spicher (vice President) Life and Safety Consultants, Inc.

Dee Queen (Treasurer) Haywood Electric

Danielle Messer (Secretary) Sierra Nevada

Chris Austin City of Asheville

Randy Cranfill Surry Insurance

Jonathan Gobble Shuford Yarns

Lisa Foster-Morrow, CET Continental

Sara McHone City of Asheville (Retired)

Chuck Cronk Ingles Markets, Inc.

Steve Naylor Envirosafe

Tim Spittle Biltmore Company

Jeff Stutts Cardinal Glass

Associate Board Members Sean Barbee Griffin Masonry

Andy Spradley Biltmore Company (Retired)

## Dear Friend:

Thank you for supporting the Western North Carolina Safety & Health Conference over the past 19 years. This year's event will be held at the Doubletree Biltmore, November 4-6, 2019. We are only able to accomplish this task with your support and our sponsors.

An exciting conference is planned with classes instructed by regional experts, a golf tournament, exhibitors, networking opportunities and special events, This year we have Jane Jackson returning as a Keynote speaker on <u>How to Make Sure your Workers</u> <u>Compensation Program is Fit for Duty</u>. Also scheduled is Master Sargent Mike Reynolds who suffered a severe brain injury but has worked to find a purpose and shares his story throughout his travels, you will not want to miss him. We will offer many breakout sessions for professional development throughout the three-day conference. Also offered is an Update on Pesticide Standards that can be taken as part of the conference or an individual class

We are excited to also have an <u>OSHA update and visit from Cherie Berry</u>, <u>NC</u> <u>Commissioner of Labor</u> the final day of the conference along with the <u>Virginia Parker Scholarship award</u> and our Grand Prize drawing.

Be sure to visit our website at www.wncsafetyschool.com for information on our speakers, updates on events and more. We appreciate you taking this opportunity to meet with other safety professionals and have some fun too. This year we will have a special event at Highland Brewing Tap Room for an evening of fun, laughter, networking & socializing with peers and co-workers, cost is 20.00 per person which includes transportation to and from along with food and drink vouchers. Be sure to sign up on the registration page.

We will also have our <u>Annual Captains Choice Golf Tournament</u> on Monday November  $4^{th}$ , sign up with a foursome, pair or sign up as an individual

This year the WNC Safety & Health board is pleased to offer the opportunity to assist the Wounded Warrior Project. Conference participants will have the chance to contribute to the organization. These donations will be given to the Wounded Warrior organization along with a donation from the board so that they can continue to offer programs, services and events for wounded veterans.

If you have any questions, please contact us through the <u>WWW.WNCSafetyschool.com</u> website where you can find board member contact information under the "Contact Us" section of the website. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Cathy Coomer, President

Cathy Cooner

2019 Western North Carolina Safety and Health Conference Board